
March 27, 2016 
121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818   www.fbctpa.com  

Thanks for joining us today. If you are a new or returning guest please fill 

out the Connection Card on the reverse and place it in the offering box 

or drop it off at the welcome center. 

welcome to fellowship! 

                                                                  

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor: mark@fbctpa.com 570-362-0212                                                       

Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries: carl@fbctpa.com 570-529-3700           

Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant: stephanie@fbctpa.com 570-250-7963                            

Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                                    

connect with us! 

If you are looking for help with a family member, friend, or simply want to educate yourself, please join us April 23rd for, “The Elephant in 

the Room”.  Several local speakers and Jeremy Yeckley of Foundations Christian Counseling will lead us through a process of identifying the 

signs and symptoms of an addict and what to do. More information will be available about: support groups for family and friends of drug/

alcohol addicts, addict to addict support groups , counseling opportunities, and the June 4th presentation: “How to Address the Problem”. 
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Sunday Morning 10:30  ~  

Join us as we worship God and learn from His word.    

       

Nursery ~ Birth through age 3 

The nursery will not be staffed due to Easter. Parents 

are welcome to use the nursery as needed! 

Kid’s Church ~ Age 4 through 4th Grade 

No Spark today. Join us next week!  

WORSHIP SERVICE 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Sunday Nights  ~ 5th through 12th grade               
No youth group tonight. Join us next Sunday, 6:00 pm 
-8:00 pm here at the church, doors open at 5:30 pm! 
Any questions see Pastor Carl! 

SENIORS MINISTRY 

SonShiners 10:30 AM ~ 2nd and 4th Tuesdays 

Bible study/fellowship group for Seniors will meet on 

Tuesday, April 12th. Everyone welcome, any ques-

tions see Pastor Mark. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Sunday Morning 9:30  ~  
Join us next week! Sunday School for all ages meet in 
various rooms throughout the church. Staffed nurse-
ry provided. 

 

 

For more information, complete the 

form to the right and drop this tear-off 

in the offering box or at the welcome 

center and pick up a welcome gift. 

Name:____________________________ 

Address:__________________________ 

__________________________________ 

Phone:___________________________ 

Email: ____________________________ 

I would like prayer for: 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

 

 For Staff Only 

  For Church-wide Prayer Chain 

 

I would like a visit from the pastor:    

I would like information about: 

  Beginning a relationship with God 

  Baptism 

  Membership 

  Kids Info (through 6th grade) 

 Teens Info (5th-12th grade) 

  Serving Opportunities 

 

          March 27, 2016 

Please check all that apply: 

1st-time Guest   Returning Guest 

Married Single College   Teen 

CONNECTION CARD 

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering 

boxes in the lobby or in offering baskets that are 

passed during the service. Giving has always been an 

important part of worship. Thank you for  your faithful 

support.      

TITHES & OFFERINGS 

 

HOPE HELP NEEDED 

April 23rd, the presentation, “The Elephant in the 

Room” will be held here at FBC as part of the Door of 

HOPE ministry. We will need volunteers to be greet-

ers, fix refreshments, etc. A sign up sheet will be 

available soon! 

SUNDAY, 

Mar. 27th 

 For the family of Donna Zimmer. Donna went home to 

be with the Lord last week. 

 Family and friends of Carol Bennett. Carol went home to 

be with the Lord last week. 

 Jeanne Butters-recovering from a stroke 

 Jim Applegate-at Bradford Co. Manor recovering from 

leg surgery 

 That we will fan the flame of the gospel! 


